
 
 
 

 

John Clark 
Director, Plumber & Pipefitters 
Apprenticeship Training Program of 
Kansas 
 
John Clark is a member of the Plumbers & Pipefitters 
Local Union #441 with over 30 years’ experience in 
Commercial and Mechanical Plumbing.  Mr. Clark 
attended and graduated from the United Association 
of Plumbers & Pipefitters 5- year instructor training 
program and continues to lead current instructors 
down that same path.  
 
As director for over 3 years and teaching for over 18 
years, Clark firmly believes that apprenticeship 
education is a hidden gem that needs to be shared and 
taught to students of all ages. Currently, John Clark is 
also a chairman for the Kansas Apprenticeship Council.   
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